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This bill is not good for the education of our children and is overreaching.  Living in a 

rural community, some of these animals will only be seen by children at the fairs and 

exhibits.  There is nothing like seeing them in person.  There are already many laws 

in place to protect the animals.  I oppose this House Bill 3214. 


